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September 12, 1984

Docket No. 50-305

Wisconsin Public Service
Corporation
ATTN: Mr. D. C. Hintz

Manager

Nuclear Power
Post Office Box 19002
Green Bay, WI 54307-9002

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated September 4, 1984 (NRC-84-143) stating
that you will not formally activate the JPIC during the October 23, 1984
exercise as originally stated in your July 11, 1984 (NRC-84-114) letter.

We agree with your reasons for this and will disregard objective D.5 in the
July 11, 1984 letter.

Sincerely,

frgee

C. J. P ello, Chufm
Emergency redness
Radiological Protection Branch

cc: C. R. Steinhardt, Plant
Superintendent
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